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From:
Sent:
To:

Subject:

jataylor02@comcast.net
Wednesday, February 3, 2010 8:42 PM
secretary <secretary@CFTC.gov>
Regulation of Retail Forex

Dear Sir or Madam

I am an a retiree who supplements my income by trading the forex. Please, please do not
change the leverage on
retail forex. Changes would not allow my supplemental income necessary for food and
housing.

Thank you!

Sincerely,

Judy A. Taylor
Dearborn, Michigan


